
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
January 22, 2013 
 
 
 
RE: Letter of Recommendation for S.C. Barker Construction Company    
  
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
On behalf of Altman + Barrett Architects, it is a pleasure to write a letter of recommendation for the 
S.C. Barker Construction Company.  As the Architect for the following projects: 
 

 Pelham City Schools Track and Field Facility 
 Tifton Woman's Center 
 Phase I Pelham City Schools Grading and Stadium Relocation for the New Pelham High 

School 
 Turner's Furniture Building Renovations and Additions and 
 Cook County Schools Maintenance Facility 

 
S.C. Barker has exceeded all of our and our client's expectations from the General Contracting side 
of the equation.  The last completed project, The Bus Maintenance Facility was a tremendous 
success.  It is very apparent to us that S.C. Barker works with only the most qualified subcontractors 
across the board and manages their work from a quality control and scheduling stand point very 
proficiently.  Punch lists were completed accurately and in a timely manner. 
 
S.C. Barker's attention to detail and problem resolution skills are outstanding and much appreciated.  
Always sensitive to deadlines and adapting to any project changes, S.C. Barker portrays extreme 
competence and professionalism at all times.  Not only are they knowledgeable in this technical field, 
they are also an excellent communicator and team player, always going the extra mile to ensure 
customer service that is beyond expectation.   
 
From my experience with S.C. Barker Construction Company, Mr. Barker and his staff have 
maintained or exceeded time schedules, had very few change orders, and maintained a quality of 
construction that is second to no one.  I would invite anyone to visit any of the projects referenced 
above in this letter and see first hand examples of S.C. Barker's handwork.  If I may be of further 
assistance and / or provide additional information, do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
    
 
 
Walter Altman, AIA, NCARB 
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